
 

 

 

Hello, from the KMS/KHS Parent Teacher Association! Welcome to a new and exciting 

school year at Keystone Middle School and High School! The KMS/KHS PTA supports 

students and staff in grades 6-12 by providing college scholarships, sponsoring 

events/field trips, fulfilling teacher request to benefit the students, and much more. To 

be as successful as possible, we need parents and teachers to GET INVOLVED!  

With the current health crisis, our PTA has decided to utilize Zoom, an online 

audio/video chat platform, for our meetings this year. Zoom is extremely easy to use 

and you can access it from a laptop, iPad or phone. We are hoping with this 

announcement, we will see an increase in attendance. Links will be sent out to 

members for each meeting.  

PTA announcements will be made via the Keystone District Website, on Facebook at 

Keystone Middle/High PTA, and via Remind Text Messaging. Simply sign-up by texting: 

@wildpurple to 81010. Whether you are able to attend our meetings or not, you may still 

become a member of the KMS/KHS PTA!  

Please complete the form below, place it along with your $5 payment in an envelope 

marked “PTA”, and send it to the school office with your child. 

Thank you for your support! 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

KMS/KHS PTA Membership Form : 

Student name(s) and grade(s)  

______________________________________________________________________ 

Parent name(s)  

______________________________________________________________________ 

Address: 

______________________________________________________________________ 

Phone: 

 ________________________________________________  

Email: 

_________________________________________________ 


